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Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR

From: Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR
Sent: Monday, May 1, 2023 4:36 PM
To: patrick.patterson@intertek.com
Cc: june.evans@bmo.com; joaquin.camacho@bmo.com
Subject: Emerging Contaminant Scoping Statement - BMO Harris Bank Branch, 117 & 125 South 

Chestnut Avenue, Green Bay, WI (BRRTS # 02-05-585287)

Patrick, 
 
Based on the emerging contaminant (EC) scoping statement included with the Site Investigation Report received on 
March 23, 2023, for the above referenced site, no EC/PFAS investigation is needed for this discharge at this time. 
 
Let me know if we need to discuss anything further. 
 
Thanks, 
 
-Keld 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Keld B. Lauridsen 

Hydrogeologist – Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
Cell: (920) 510 8294  
Keld.Lauridsen@wisconsin.gov 
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